
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2024 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians 
 
YEAR 7 NORMANDY RESIDENTIAL TRIP ON 11TH TO 14TH OCTOBER 2024 
 
We are pleased to offer the opportunity for Year 7 pupils to visit the Chateau du Baffy, Normandy, 
France. This trip is an alternative to an “end of year” residential trip and focusses on bonding, 
teamwork and the development of life skills. The total cost of this trip is £400. The trip will include: 

 

• Frogs legs and snail tasting 

• A visit to Bayeux Market 

• Arromanches 360 Cinema 

• Swimming - Centre Aquatique Sirena 

• Bowling 

• La Chevrerie du Mesnil (goat cheese farm) 

• Caramels d'Isigny (caramel factory) 

• Games on the beach (Mont-Saint-Michel) 

• Evening entertainment including campfire & hot chocolate 

• Travel, accommodation, bedding and all meals are provided 

 
If you would like your son/daughter to go on the Year 7 trip to Normandy, please complete the Firefly 
online consent form by clicking on the following link before Friday 13th September Year 7 Normandy 
Trip on 11-14/10/24 - Seaford College (fireflycloud.net) along with a payment of £400. This can be 
paid by bank transfer and must clearly state the trip number T503 and your child/ren’s name as the 
reference. Please use the following details: 
 
Sort code: 20-97-74 
Account number: 13194841 
Reference: T503 plus child/ren’s name 
 
Once written notice of cancellation is received, the following scale of charges will apply for each 
cancelled place. 
 

Seaford College  
Lavington Park 
Petworth, West Sussex   
GU28 0ND 
 
Telephone:  01798 867893 
Fax:  01798 867606 
Email: wilberforce@seaford.org  
www.seaford.org 

https://seaford.fireflycloud.net/prep-school/current-forms/year-7-normandy-trip-on-11-141024
https://seaford.fireflycloud.net/prep-school/current-forms/year-7-normandy-trip-on-11-141024
mailto:wilberforce@seaford.org


 
This is a great opportunity for your son/ daughter to enjoy their continued social integration at 
Seaford and I look forward to hearing from you. Travel timings, a kit list and further information 
will be provided closer to the date of departure. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Patrick Disley-May 
Head of Year 7 


